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Karen Chafe

From:
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 11:50 AM
To: CityClerk
Subject: (EXT) Home Childcare 54 Valleyview road ( Kilbride) 

Good morning  
I have received a notice in the mail that there will be in-home childcare on 54 Valleyview road. Do you have any 
information on the person who will be running this business and how to get in contact with them.  
 
Thanks a million 
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Karen Chafe

From:
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 10:56 AM
To: CityClerk
Subject: (EXT) 54 Valleyview Rd

I would like to remain anonymous. I am not fond of the idea of another business starƟng up on Valleyview rd. The road 
was once a very quiet street with not much traffic and now has become a very busy street with different in house 
businesses running on this parƟcular rd. I’ve  never seen so much traffic 
coming and going. I am not in favor of another business in my residenƟal neighborhood. 
 
Thanks 


